COVER STORY: Thank you to all of our participants who came out in support of our first philanthropy dodgeball tournament! We are especially grateful to our special guest and philanthropy partner, Craig Johring, who founded Hope of the Poor. Hope of the Poor is based in Mexico City and serves the homeless populations of that area. Specifically, Craig works with street kids to help transform their lives by giving them hope, encouragement, and help with their basic needs of clothing. blankets, shoes and food. He collaborates with the Basilica of Guadalupe on projects to help the poor living on the streets or in safe homes near the Basilica. We were honored to raise money for such a great cause, and we look forward to future partnerships!

SLC APPLICATIONS DUE TODAY

Interested in a leadership position at SMU Catholic Campus Ministry? Applications are available at the Catholic Center, or online at *smucatholic.org*, for Servant Leadership Council (SLC), Awakening XI Staff, Jericho Task Force Team, and FYSH Leaders. Leadership at SMU Catholic is a great way to serve the Church, help other students find the love of Christ, learn some valuable skills, and build your resume! All applications are due TODAY, Sunday, April 29th. Completed applications can be turned in at the Catholic Center or sent to cshawker@smu.edu

SMU CATHOLIC ON VENMO



SMU Catholic is on Venmo! Venmo makes it easy to securely send and share money online or through the

free mobile app. You can use Venmo to send a gift to SMU Catholic any time, for Mass collections, general gifts, etc. You can find SMU Catholic by searching for our username: @smucatholic

SACRAMENTS

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION

Monday— Friday 9 AM | Catholic Center

9 PM | Catholic Center Monday— Thursday

RECONCILIATION

30 minutes before Mass or by appointment

SUNDAY SUPPER: SENIOR SENDOFF



Join us for a special edition of Sunday Supper tonight, April **7** 29th following the 5 PM Mass in front of Perkins Chapel. The SMU Catholic community, in partnership with the SMU Catholic

Board of Directors, would like to honor, celebrate. roast and toast the Class of 2018. These students have made a positive impact on our community during their time on campus, and we want to celebrate everything they have accomplished as servant leaders. All are welcome!

THE BRIDGE



The Bridge is a formation program to help college seniors, grad students, and young alumni (ages 21-25) connect to an active life of faith

after college by preparing for leadership in a parish and mission in the world. Our next session is Thursday, May 3rd at 6:30 PM at Christ the King Parish. Dinner will be served. For questions, contact Christina Bax!

PRAYER REQUESTS

Please pray for our brothers and sisters in Christ.

Jim Kelley Rory Meyers **Nancy Swanson**

Andres Ruzo BJ & Fletcher Ward Geisler Family

Biddie Jordan **Andrew Collins Dick Hoesterey George Tannous Mark Carney** Stark Family

Davis Collins

MAY CROWNING & WOMEN'S TALK

May is the month of Mary! To celebrate, join us this Tuesday, May 1st, for dinner, a women's talk and May crowning activities! Our speaker will address the Father's love toward the Authentic Beauty of the Feminine Genius. The talk begins with dinner at 6:30 PM at the Catholic Center.



and will conclude with the May Crowning of Mary and Rosary at the beginning of nightly Adoration at 9 PM. Students and non-students are welcome! For guestions, contact Clare Shawaker at cshawaker@smu.edu.

FIRST FRIDAY ADORATION



First Friday Adoration will take place this Friday, May 4th, at the Catholic Center from 9AM to 5PM.

"Do you realize that Jesus is there in the Blessed Sacrament expressly for you, for you alone? He

burns with the desire to come into your heart."

-St Therese of Lisieux

Father Arthur Unachukwu, Chaplain/Director arthur@smu.edu

SMU CATHOLIC STAFF

Cody Barras, Campus Minister cbarras@smu.edu

Christina Bax, Campus Minister

cbax@smu.edu Clare Shawaker, Campus Minister

cshawaker@smu.edu

Beverly Mendoza, Director of Development beverlym@smu.edu

Jenny Lawler, Admin Assistant mlawler@smu.edu

Monsignor Milam Joseph milamjoseph@gmail.com

SENIOR MASS AND LUNCH

Seniors and families, join us for Mass at noon followed by lunch on Friday, May 18th at the Catholic Center to kick off graduation weekend. We are so proud of the graduating class and everything you have accomplished during your time on campus. For questions, call the Catholic Center at (214)-987-0044. We look forward to celebrating with you!

SECOND COLLECTION TODAY

Many dioceses in the United States do not have enough priests and trained lay ministers to serve their parishes. These dioceses are known as home missions. The Catholic Home Missions Appeal, taking place this weekend in the second collection, supports these dioceses by funding essential ministries, including seminary education and lay ministry training. Please be generous in this appeal and share your resources to strengthen the Church at home.

9 AM EMs and Lectors for APR 29:

EMs Lectors Jim Kramb Nina Waldron **Patty McNally** Pat Maher

Peter Larsen

CATHOLIC CENTER HOURS

Monday—Thursday 9 AM-10 PM Friday 9 AM-5 PM Sunday 4 PM-9 PM

@smucatholic









COMING SOON TO SMU CATHOLIC

SUNDAY, APRIL 29

Sunday Supper: Senior Sendoff May Crowning and Women's

6:30 PM | Perkins Chapel

SUNDAY, APRIL 29

SLC and Leadership Applications Due

TUESDAY, MAY 1

Talk: Mary as the Model of **Authentic Femininity**

6:30 PM | Catholic Center

FRIDAY, MAY 18

Senior Mass and Lunch

Noon | Catholic Center

SPRING CELEBRATION 2018



CAMPUS MINISTRY



APRIL 29, 2018 FIFTH SUNDAY OF EASTER

MASS SCHEDULE

SUNDAY

Perkins Chapel | 9 AM | 5 PM

Catholic Center | 8 PM

MONDAY & WEDNESDAY & FRIDAY

Catholic Center | 12:10 PM

TUESDAY & TURSDAY Catholic Center | 5:10 PM

NEUHOFF CATHOLIC STUDENT COMMUNITY CENTER

3057 UNIVERSITY BLVD DALLAS, TX 75205-1944 | 214.987.0044 | SMUCATHOLIC.ORG